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July 06, 2018 

 

To whom it may concern: 

Additional substances were added 27 June 2018 to the Candidate List of Substances of Very High 

Concern (SVHC) for authorization, published in accordance with Article 59(10) of the REACH 
Regulation.  At the following Web address, you will find the complete SVHC combined lists.  
 
http://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table. 
 
We have evaluated the SVHC list and find no evidence that reportable quantities are present in our 
products. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Kevin Good 

Vice President of Global Operations 
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